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Prebid Questions

Project No.  070531 Sale Date - 12/12/2007

Can the Geo-pak and or microstation files be made available on-line for this project?  

Question Submitted: 11/30/2007

The District respectfully declines to release the design files(GeoPak/Microstation) until the winning contractor is 

selected.

1Question Number:

The General Summary, PG 45/217, states 5486 SY of Pavement Planing on PG 15/217.  There is no Pavement Planing on that 
page.  What is this being used for?

Question Submitted: 12/2/2007 2Question Number:

Can ODOT please provide calculations for pavement and maintenance of traffic items on this project.

Question Submitted: 12/3/2007 3Question Number:

the wage rate link puplished in the proposal does not contain a decision #.  as there are many different rates that might apply, 
  this decision number is crucial to the bid submission process.please forward this decision number to us.

Question Submitted: 12/3/2007

There are 2 options to access the wage rates at the published link.  Enter the Decision Number or enter the state, 

county, and work type(highway).  By entering this information, you will automatically be provided with the correct 

wage decision number, and wage rates.

4Question Number:

Does ODOT have site borings for existing conditions on this project?  Can they be provided?

Question Submitted: 12/3/2007

The plans have soil boring sheets in the back of the plans and Sheet No. 12 provides typical sections that show the 

thickness of the existing pavement. If the contractor is asking for pavement cores,the District has none available.

5Question Number:

Will the Department make available the office calculations as refered to on plan pages 43 & 45.

Question Submitted: 12/4/2007

http://www.dot.state.oh.us/contract/dgn.htm

6Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


